Minutes from Evaluation Committee Meeting
Sept. 21, 2009
EIT 201
Present: Karen Martin, Janie Moore, Laurie Walsh, Sharon Sutherland,  Lynette Macfarlan, Linda Uhlenkott, Danny Gonzales, Lijuan Zhai
Absent: Scott Nielsen, John Rice, Susanna Dorr
Meeting dates 

The evaluation committee set meeting dates for the coming fall: Oct. 12, Nov. 9, and Dec. 14. All meetings will take place from 11:00 a.m. to noon.
IDEA Conference

IDEA is holding a conference about best practices in student evaluation. It was suggested that several members from the evaluation committee attend, if possible.

Review of Online System
The committee briefly reviewed the online system. It will be reviewed after the first year for any necessary modifications. WNC has asked if we could share some details about the system with them.
Administrative Faculty Evaluations
Administrative faculty stated that they would like to develop a system similar to that of teaching faculty.

A subcommittee will work on revising the administrative faculty evaluation forms. Lijuan, Scott, and Janie will be the core of the committee. Lynette and Linda offered to help as needed. People from several other areas of the college will be asked if they wish to serve on the committee. Janie will bring the forms currently used and a list of administrative faculty.

The committee discussed the evaluation of administrators. This discussion is carried over to our next meeting. Lynette will contact Dr. Arreola about using forms that he has already created.

The committee is also considering creating a short handbook for evaluations. This discussion is also carried over to the next meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Uhlenkott, Co-chair
